

Gore Road, New Milton, Hampshire, BH25 6RS
Tel: 01425 625400
Fax: 01425 625425
enquiries@arnewood.hants.sch.uk
www.arnewood.hants.sch.uk

Working Together - Shaping Tomorrow

5th October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 11 KS4 Learning Evening

Your child is nearing the end of their journey through Key Stage 4, and in less than ten months will be sitting their final examinations. I have no doubt that to them, it seems a long way off. However, time will pass quickly and before they know it they will be feeling the stress of the exam hall; Initially in November when they will sit mock examinations, and then again in May when the actual examinations start.

To help prepare for the examination season, we have prepared a KS4 learning evening. As mentioned during our Parent information evening, it will be held on **Wednesday 11th October** in the main hall. It will start at **7.00pm**, will last around one hour and has been designed for both parents and students. It will cover:

- Different styles of revision, and how to support your child with revision and preparation for the exam;
- Examination stress what it is, how to identify it in your child and how to deal with it;
- The structure of the mock examination period in later November, which will include what your child will need and how it will be organised. This session will also include some details of the Summer 2024 examinations.

Should you have any questions regarding this event, please email me at j.hutson@arnewood.hants.sch.uk.

I look forward to meeting you at the evening.

Yours faithfully

James Hutson

Assistant Headteacher

